TRES ISLAS ORPHANAGE FUND
3717 MONROE AVE.
CHEYENNE WYOMING 82001
Mazatlan, Sin . October 22, 2006
Atte.

Mrs. Donelle Manton:

By this letter Orfanatorio de Mazatlan L A.P. wants to thank vou for all the help that you
have been giving us for so many years.
Your Generosity and the generosity of the ones that help to your fund in this life time
project is highly appreciated.
The kids that live in this house are certainly having a better life and better opportunities
because of the help that you are giving to them.
We certainly appreciate:

1. All the food that you buy every week for the past year in the amount of $ 130.00
U.S. Dlis.
All school supplies, school shoes, backpacks and school uniforms.
A new exira-heavy duty washing machine.
The new water tank above the baby’s bathroom.
Christmas dinner of 2005 and $20.00 U.S. Dlis for each kid for a Christmas
present.
Sealing the roof before the summer rains.
Painting the inner courtyard walls and the shelf the food is stored on in the
kitchen.
Pizza and Tamales party for the children at the end of the work week.
Thank you very much to all the people that came with you in the work week and
those who spent time painting and making the orphanage repairs. Thanks for
include the children on this project, teaching them how to paint and spending
time with them, not many people does this.
10. Thank you for paying the English classes for 2 of our girls at Teacher Gabino's

English School. This for sure will give them better opportunities in life.
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We ask to all the donors to continue helping Tres Islas Orphanage Fund, other wise
these children would not have food every week, as well as all the school supplies, shoes
and uniforms that are provided every year at the beginning of the school year.

We invite you to come and join us next April 21°.28™ for the next Tres Islas Work
Week, to be with all the children during Christmas or anytime you want to visit us.

All people that collaborate with this foundation, be sure that this children thank you
very much.

In their name we pray God to help you all.

Sincerely ‘ . ;
Ma. Cristina Pefia de Herrera
President of the Board
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